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December 8, 2011 
 

Via email  
 
Mr. David Danner 
Secretary and Executive Director  
Washington Utilities and 
      Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 

Re:  Supplemental letter to Vancouver Rate Center Numbering Waiver 
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
 On December 7, 2011 CenturyLink made a supplemental filing to its Vancouver Rate 
Center Numbering Request, initially filed on November 28, 2011.  The supplemental filing 
reflected certain changes to the initial numbering request, based on updated information from the 
customer.  
 
  In this filing, consistent with the updated information from the customer, CenturyLink 
clarifies that upon approval, it will provide one block of 1,000 numbers from a new NXX Code 
immediately to the customer, while the balance of nine blocks, 9,000 numbers, will be reserved 
by the Pooling Administrator, to be made available to the customer upon request in accordance 
with their stated requirements. Coincident with subsequent assignments of a number block or 
blocks to the same customer, CenturyLink will notify the WUTC staff of such activity. 
   
Sincerely, 
 
 
Maura Peterson  
 
 

 


